County of St. [eul Vo. 19

January 5, 2011

County Council

County of St. Paul No. 19
5015 - 49 Avenue
ST.PAUL, AB TOA 3A4

Dear Council Members:

The County of St. Paul No. 19 Library Board discussed the 2011 Budget which was presented and
approved at our meeting on November 23, 2010. The 2011 Library Board Budget was then
presented and approved at County Council’s meeting of December 14, 2010.

The Board would like to express their gratitude to County Council, who throughout the years have
offered generous support towards the ongoing operations of our Libraries within the Ashmont and
Mallaig Communities, as well as enhancing our partnerships with the St. Paul and Elk Point
Municipal Libraries.

I wish to express my sincere appreciation, on behalf of the County of St. Paul No. 19 Library Board,
tor your continued support of our Community Libraries.

Sincerely yours,
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL NO. 19 LIBRARY BOARD
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